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I have had a serious non-healing painful leg wound that has 
had various attempted unsuccessful conventional 
treatments over a period of 6 years plus.

I had given hope on it ever healing and resigned myself to 
the pain and the possible loss of my foot.

I have been on a trial using the hyperbaric oxygen therapy 
which is showing very good results on this wound after only 
three weeks of treatment. The government funding has been 
withdrawn for non-diabetics which I find appalling as this 
therapy is clearly working and wonder why the government 
has such a short sighted policy on such a successful 
treatment. I feel confident that given a few more weeks of 
therapy my wound would finally heal for good.

Yours truly,
Olive Geogina Nuttall




